Updated COVID-19 Procedures – Effective 09-July-2020
Dear St. Jude Community,
Per Mayor Hogsett’s issued mandate, face coverings will be required in all public indoor spaces, effective Thursday, July 9th.  For the great majority of you already wearing masks in church as an act of charity, this will have no impact on your current practice.  For those of you who have been reluctant to wear masks, we ask you to please comply with Mayor Hogsett’s directive.
The following changes to Mass procedures will go into effect beginning with the 6:00pm Daily Mass on July 9th:
· Signage will be posted in church communicating the requirement to wear a face covering
· A limited number of face coverings will be available for those who do not bring their own
· Face coverings will now be required for Altar Servers and Eucharistic Ministers.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your continued patience and care for each other.  May God continue to bless your good works and increase your faith.
In Christ,
Father Peter Marshall
